
 
Transfer students for school year 2007-2008 

 
 
 
 

BACKGROUND  INFORMATION / SIGNIFICANT  ISSUES

The following students have completed paperwork and made requests for 
transfer for school year 2007-2008: 

• Colin and Riley Coleman, returning transfers 
• Bo Lancaster – new 8th grade transfer 

 
Board policy provides rules that allow for transfers into GISD. 
 
 
 
 
 

FINANCIAL  IMPACT 

The transfer fee for employees is $1.00/child/year.  The transfer fee for 
other students is $400 annually per child.   
 
 
 
 
 

SUPERINTENDENT  RECOMMENDATION

I recommend that the Board approve the transfer requests as presented. 
 
 
 

RESOURCE PERSON(S) 

 
Rick Albritton 
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